
 

For Local 8 Members at Solid Ground 
October 4, 2023 

   

Bargaining Survey 
 
Ida Kovacic, your new OPEIU Union Representative is looking forward to meeting each 
of you.  OPEIU members, it’s time to prepare for bargaining! 
 
We need to hear from you!  
 
Please click on this link to complete the survey by October 11 at 5:00 p.m. We write 
our bargaining proposals based on these survey results. 
 
Please check the box if you are interested in being on the bargaining team. 
 
If we have more interest than bargaining seats, we will hold elections for the 
bargaining team. Then we will meet with the bargaining team, prepare proposals to 
start bargaining. 
 
Please let Ida know if you have questions! 
 
Questions? Contact your Union Representative, Ida Kovacic, at 
ida@opeiu8.org or by calling 206-441-8880 x117. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SV58Z2Y
mailto:ida@opeiu8.org


  

 


